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First name: Laura

Last name: Hollister

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Per an email I received, it's said that you plan to renew existing outfitter permits but will not release

the names or any other identifying information of these organizations, thereby closing the door to the possibility of

public input. I believe you are a government agency - ie taxpayer funder. If the email I received is accurate, why

would you behave thus? 

 

Sincerely,

Laura A Hollister


